
 

 

 

POSTE ITALIANE: THE INTERIM FINANCIAL REPORT AT 31 
MARCH 2025 HAS BEEN PUBLISHED 
Rome, 14 May 2025 -  Poste Italiane S.p.A. informs that Interim financial report at 31 March 
2025 is available to the public at the Company’s registered office and on the Company’s 
internet website (www.posteitaliane.it), as well as on the mechanism for the central storage 
“eMarket Storage” (www.emarketstorage.it).  
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